
HELP MAKE
THE NORDIC JOURNAL OF

LINGUISTICS
BETTER KNOWN

In accordance with a suggestion made at the NAL business meeting in
Reykjavik in June 1990, all members of NAL, and other readers of NLB
and NJL, are encouraged to help us with proposals for how we can make
NJL more widely known, read and subscribed to, inside and especially
outside the Nordic countries.

The simplest type of help would be to send names and addresses of
persons or institutions, who should receive NJL (and NAL) information, to
one of the two addresses below.

JensAUwood AnnWulff
Department of Linguistics Universitetsforlaget AS
University of Goteborg Postboks 2959 T0jen
412 98 GOTEBORG 0608 OSLO 6
Sweden Norway
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